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Mail in voting has worked well for all in Oregon. It has been proven time and time 

again to be safe, efficient, and inclusive. The only reason to end it would be due to 

ignorance and fear. Please show data where it is unsafe or unmitigated owner fraud 

is taking place before bringing something like this to a vote and wasting everyone's 

time due to some unfounded fear. 


